From: d.wickham@verizon.net

To: Zoning, Planning

Cc: d.wickham@verizon.net

Subject: Re: Case No ZON-21-08

Date: Monday, December 27, 2021 4:40:18 PM

CAUTION: This message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on
links or open attachments unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Pinellas County Housing and Community Development,

Thank you for the advance notice on zoning change request.
RMH to R-5-CO Case No ZON-21-08.

We see that with R-5 zoning no minimum lot size is specified. We
Really don’t like that idea.

In addition we would like to see any development in the specified area
Limited to a single story. It should also require proper landscaping,
sidewalks and Adequate parking.

Thank You for your representation,
Daniel R Wickham

4650 Lown St. N.

St. Pete Florida 33714
d.wickham@verizon.net
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